
All Angels WI News 2017-2020 

October: 

It is with regret that this post is to advise that All Angels WI is now suspended. 

Unfortunately with the unprecedented circumstances we find ourselves in, and low 

member numbers, the Committee had to make the very difficult and sad decision 

that continuing was not a viable option. We were pleased to be able to make 

donations to three Kington St Michael organisations, Acorns Pre-school, the 

defibrillator fund and KSM WI, and to a local women’s refuge. Most of our members 

will be continuing their WI experience at other WIs locally. We would like to wish all 

our members both past and present the very best for the future. 

 

January:  

~ The winners of the All Angels WI quiz question paper were 1st Eve Cale, 2nd 

David West and 3rd Kathy Hill. 

 
(Anita Morrin receives £50 from Linda Durno of the Book Recycling Scheme) 

Thanks go to the KSM Book Recycling Scheme for its £50 donation to All Angels' 

funds.  Why not treat yourself to a book from the scheme – only 50p each from the 

shop’s foyer?   

News 2018 

March: Great British spring clean: Members of Kington St Michael’s WIs and 

villagers, along with Tommy and Henry, participated in this event on a cold snowy 

morning. Litter was picked up from around the village, stretching from the M4 

motorway bridge to The Plough. In all 24 bags of litter, plus various car parts, were 

collected. On returning to the village participants were invited to Barbara Fenners' 

home for coffee and refreshments. If you would like to help with future village litter 

picks, please contact Jenny Hayne on (01249) 750443. 



  
 

February: There was a great atmosphere last night with much chatter and 

welcoming prospective new ladies- please feedback to "The Committee" what you 

would like to do at our meetings - we are open to ideas and suggestions so be brave 

and say what you think! 

Many thanks to Nicky Royall for an interactive and interesting talk on Healthy Minds. 

 

News 2017 

June: What a lovely relaxing evening learning to make Dorset buttons - just what we 

needed in the heat...very little movement involved!  Thank you to our very own Liz for 

teaching us this wonderful traditional craft. 

 

 

April: What a brilliant evening! Thank you so much to our very own Edith and 

Thomas aka Jenny and John, (from SCA group West Dragonshire ) for giving an 

amazing Medieval facts and myths talk, and of course the delicious authentic food! 



 

 

March: Our jumble sale on March 4th raised almost £300 for funds. 

 


